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January 31, 1983

PY-CEI/NRR-0011 L

Mr. B. J. Youngblood, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 1
Division of Licensing
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Perry Nuclear Power Plant
Docket Nos. 50-440; 50-441
Emergency Planning OM-15A

Dear Mr. Youngblood:

At a meeting in October, 1982, with the Emergency Planning Licensing Branch,
CEI committed to supply an amended Perry Nuclear Power Plant (PNPP) Emergency
Plan responsive to NRC concerns by January 15, 1983. Amended text and figures
have been prepared; however, we will delay submittal of the revised PNPP
Emergency Plan until March 1, 1983, for the following reasons.

The off-site emergency plans have recently been completed, and time is needed
to insure consistency between the PHPP Emergency Plan and the off-site plans.
Also, the staff's comments required extensive revision of the PNPP plan
and final management review and approval will be continuing through February.

We believe that this extra time will insure a quality document.

Very truly yours,

Murray R. Edelman
Vice President
Nuclear Group
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cc: Jay Silberg, Esq.

j John Stefano

| Max Gildner
Fred Kantor
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